
From: Sarah Stewart <sarah@stickyfingers.com>
To: Sean McLernon seanmc@stealthsite.com

Marcia Adamsmarcia.adams@scdmv.net
Date: 4/30/2007 4:59:32 PM

Subject: GEAR

The following is from an email from Jon Ozmint, the Director of Corrections Department, that Chad thought may be 
useful to you:

Make sure and hit the duplication and maze that is state procurement. Especially the 19th 
century ICON known as the state engineers' office. We must pay engineers to do the actual 
work and then submit those plans to pretend engineers who have no liability and cannot even 
stamp drawings.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sarah K. Stewart
710 Johnnie Dodds Blvd, Suite 110
Mount Pleasant, SC 29464 
(843) 375-1384 (direct line) 
(843) 375-1393 (fax) 
(843) 452-9764 (cell) 
sarah@stickyfingers.com
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